
ALASKA INDIGENOUS RESEARCH PROGRAM:  
PROMOTING RESILIENCE, HEALTH AND WELLNESS

MAY 4-8, 2020
ADVANCED RESEARCH COURSE

MAY 11-15, 2020
RESEARCH ETHICS COURSE

MAY 18-22, 2020
INTRODUCTORY RESEARCH COURSE 

•	 THERE IS NO COST FOR THE 3 WEEKS OF COURSES

•	 LIMITED SCHOLARSHIPS FOR TRAVEL (AIRFARE, ROOM & BOARD)

•	 ACADEMIC CREDIT AVAILABLE

SAVE THE DATE

COST

LOCATION

ALASKA PACIFIC UNIVERSITY
ANCHORAGE, AK 

For more information, visit anthc.org/indigenous-research



ALASKA INDIGENOUS RESEARCH PROGRAM:  
PROMOTING RESILIENCE, HEALTH AND WELLNESS

Are you a researcher or public health professional interested in Alaska 
Native health research? Are you Alaska Native or American Indian and 
interested in health research? Are you at least 18 years old?

The Alaska Native Tribal Health Consortium (ANTHC) and Alaska Pacific 
University (APU) invite you to attend up to three weeks of courses held 
at APU covering:

•	 Indigenous and Western research methodologies 

•	 Community-based participatory research 

•	 Culturally responsive community engagement and communication

•	 Health research ethics 

•	 Health research and historical trauma

Courses are designed for varying levels of experience from beginners 
to experienced researchers and public health professionals.

Choose the week(s) that best fits your needs:

•	 Week one | May 4-8  
Advanced research courses

•	 Week two | May 11-15  
Research ethics courses

•	 Week three | May 18-22  
Introductory research courses

Registration opens in November 2019!

In addition to the three weeks of courses, 
five-week internships are being offered!

For more information:
Contact Lauren Smayda at lcsmayda@anthc.org or (907) 
729-4551. You can also visit the program web page at 
anthc.org/indigenous-research.
This program is supported by the National Institute Of General Medical Sciences of the 
National Institutes of Health under Award Number S06GM127911. The content is solely the 
responsibility of the authors and does not necessarily represent the official views of the 
National Institutes of Health.

2019 Research Interns (left to right): Nathaniel, Alkayuk, Karli and Rachel


